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Dear John
| refer to our telephone conversation yesterday, 19 September 2018.

As you are aware, on 12 September 2018, the Commission provided to you the Independent
Review of Water Quality Assessment for the West Culburra Concept Proposal (Major Project
Application SSD 3846), undertaken by the UNSW Water Research Laboratory, with an
opportunity to provide a response by 19 September 2018.

In the call yesterday, you requested an extension of time to provide a response to the UNSW
WRL Independent Review by 24 September 2018.

The Commissioners have agreed to extend the timeframe until Monday 24 September 2018 to
provide the response.

Kind regards

Alana

Alana Jelfs | Senior Planning Officer

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
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